
 

 

Oncology Joint Practice Protocol 

On Monday, March 11, the Oncology Joint Practice Protocol (JPP) will be available for use at 
NL Cancer Care Brewer, NL Cancer Care AR Gould, and NL Cancer Care Ellsworth locations. 
The Oncology JPP provides clinical staff the ability to place orders as part of the approved 
JPP for patient care. 

Overview of Updates 

With the creation of the Oncology Joint Practice Protocol, the workflow for ordering 
magnesium and potassium replacement will be updated: 

 The Magnesium Replacement Protocol subphase will be removed from any plans 
containing this subphase. 

 An ONC Provider Communication order will be added to the plans in the place of the 
magnesium replacement protocol subphase instructing nursing to review magnesium 
and/or potassium levels and replace using Oncology JPP. 

Click here for more detailed information on using the Oncology Joint Practice Protocol. 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with Providers, Nurses, and Pharmacists 
at NL Cancer Care Brewer, NL Cancer Care AR Gould, and NL Cancer Care Ellsworth and 
make this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does not affect behavioral health caregivers. 

**NOTE: This mailbox is not frequently monitored. Please direct any questions to the 
Clinical Informatics team using this link. 

 

https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/Non-Providers/Oncology/Clinical-Staff/Using-Oncology-Joint-Practice-Protocol.aspx
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

